
 
 

March 20, 2023 

Dear Friends: 

I wish you all a Ramadan Mubarak and express my sincere hope that you find peace and renewal during 

this month of spiritual reflection.   

As we look back on the last couple of years, it’s become apparent that returning to normalcy and 

beginning to reunite with friends and family over the holidays is long overdue. We are reminded of 

challenges from the previous years and the bright future filled with opportunities ahead of us. We must 

continue to help our neighbors and friends to end the hate and celebrate kindness and resilience 

worldwide.  

On behalf of Florida’s 23rd Congressional District, I wish you a blessed Ramadan and hope you find your 

strength, gratitude, and faith renewed.  

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

Jared Moskowitz  

Member of Congress  

 

       

 


